
 

Message from the Editor-in-Chief 
 

Dear members of the Japan Society for Reproductive Medicine, 

 

 Japan is a leader in reproductive medicine that currently performs the most assisted 

reproductive treatment (ART) treatment cycles in the world. 

 The Editorial Board is currently making an earnest effort to develop RMB 

(Reproductive Medicine and Biology) into a world-class journal. Developing RMB into a 

world-class English language journal coming out of Japan, an ART leader, will not only 

help the future development of reproductive medical science and medical care in 

Japan, but will also greatly benefit the development of research conducted by 

members. 

 Since January 2017, RMB became an Open Access Journal and has been accepting 

submissions far and wide. Each new issue has seen major increases in the number of 

featured articles. Citation numbers have also risen, bringing impact factor (IF) 

attainment ever closer to reality. 

 RMB features many quality articles such as invited reviews and original articles. We 

hope you utilize these articles as citations in writing your own papers. Articles featured 

on RMB can now be searched on PubMed. Every article featured since the first issue in 

2002 is searchable on PubMed. https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/pmc/journals/3326/ 

 We would appreciate your support in developing RMB into an international English 

language journal of reproductive medical science and medical care that we can proudly 

present to the world. 
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Norihiro Sugino 

Editor-in-Chief, RMB 

M.D.,Ph.D. Obstetrics and Gynecology Yamaguchi University 


